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On July 12, 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki received a courtesy call from Dr. Richard 

Banda, new WHO Representative in Namibia. Ambassador Nishimaki congratulated him 

on his arrival in Namibia and Dr. Banda expressed his gratitude for Japan's current 

and past support and requested for further strengthening of cooperation between 

Japan and WHO. Ambassador Nishimaki explained that Japan shares values with UN 

agencies and will continue to emphasize partnership. 
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